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Committee Purpose:  The Research Committee provides oversight to any research NCDA conducts, is asked to participate in, or awards grants to. Such oversight may include coordination of samples, surveys, etc.; screening research proposals for NCDA grants; suggesting research topics for NCDA members; and identifying career research needs.

Committee Activities to Date  
· Reviewed CDQ articles for 2016, Volume 64
· Reviewed graduate student research proposals awards for 2017
· Advertised and accepted proposals for NCDA Second Century Initiative funding
Projected Plan/Work Completed through September 30, 2017
· Award Second Century Initiative funding at NCDA 2017 Annual conference

· Revise advertising for Graduate Student Research Proposal awards
· Conduct quarterly Research Committee meetings via the web

· Propose roundtable or conference content session for 2018 regarding research topics and/or grant funding

· Continue to plan for Research Committee publication in Career Developments
· Continue to review researcher requests for solicitation of research participation from NCDA membership
Submit to your board liaison electronically to your board liaison with a copy to dpenn@ncda.org by March 15, 2017.
Budget Requests:
No requests at this time.
